
  

 

Athens State  

President  

Bob Glenn 

invites you to 

an alumni  

reception on  

September 14 
 

• 
 

 Art Raffle 

 Student Art 

 Tour of  

    historic home 
 

An opportunity for us to visit with alumni and meet our new 

business partners—and an opportunity for you to meet     

Athens State University’s Art Faculty and Students.  We are   

excited to tell you more about the North Alabama Center for 

the Arts which is scheduled to open in the fall of 2012. 

Wednesday, September 14 

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
• 

Hosted by Berval and Sandi Bennett 

Co-Sponsored by 

Fite Building Company, Inc. and 

PH&J Architects, Inc. 

1105 Sycamore Street NW 

Decatur 
• 

Please RSVP by September 9 

256-233-8185 

or alumni@athens.edu 

 

The North Alabama Center for the Arts 

is a partnership between Athens State University, 

Calhoun Community College,  the City of Decatur 

and Morgan County. 


